

Wednesday, 26th May 2021

Dear Parents, Carers

Swimming at Riverside

I write with reference to swimming lessons that are taking place for your child this term.

Please be advised, children will only be able to attend swim lessons if they are escorted to Riverside by school staff. Under no circumstances should children go directly to Riverside if they are running late for school or have a medical appointment beforehand.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully Mrs G Marrion Headteacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









